
File No. 15-0494

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Department of 
Public Works, Bureau of Sanitation (BOS) Environmentally Preferable Purchasing 
Program (EPPP) Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2013-14.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. NOTE and FILE the BOS report dated April 17, 2015.

2. INSTRUCT the BOS to provide annual reports on the status of their compliance with 
the EPPP, to be submitted to the Council no later than 90 days following the close of 
each fiscal year.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The BOS reports that approval of the recommendations will have 
no fiscal impact on the General Fund as the Environmentally-Preferable Purchasing 
Ordinance stipulates that the City of Los Angeles increase its purchase of environmentally- 
friendly products while remaining fiscally responsible.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:
At a regular meeting held on May 17, 2017, the Energy and Environment Committee 
considered a BOS EPPP Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2013-14. Staff from the BOS 
provided background information on the status of compliance with the City's EPPP. After 
providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council 
note and file the BOS report, and instruct the BOS to report back on an annual basis. This 
matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

ENERGY ANdWENVIRONMENfrvCOMMITTEE

MEMBER: VOTE:
MARTINEZ YES 
BLUMENFIELD YES 
KORETZ YES 
CEDILLO ABSENT 
O'FARRELL YES
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